
 

   

 

 

 

 

McKay Patrol 

Flood Recovery Support Workers 

 

 

The McKay Patrol flying padre has long provided support to people across a wide 

area of North-West Queensland.  Now, in an initiative jointly funded by the State 

Government and the Uniting Church, David Ellis has been joined by support 

workers Robert Taylor and Tricia Cranney to offer support to people in North-

West Queensland affected by the 2019 floods. 

 

Robert and Tricia have both owned and managed commercial beef cattle 

properties and are also qualified in psychology and counselling with many years’ 

experience working in these professions. 

 

Anyone who feels they could benefit by having a talk with someone who knows 

what it is like to live in the bush and be knocked around by natural disasters, and 

has the expertise to help with human issues, should feel free to contact Tricia or 

Robert for a confidential and free talk.  

 

Robert and Tricia are based in the DAF office in Richmond (the previous Police 

Station in Goldring Street), but can travel out to properties, or see people in town 

- whichever suits best. 

 

 

Robert / Tricia Phone:  0497 004 421 Email:  mckaypatrolsw@gmail.com 

David Ellis       Phone:  0407 210 858 Email:  mckaypatrol@ucanq.com.au 

 

 


